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From: Roderick Cruz
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Subject: Failure to enforce laws in San Francisco
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Just watched channel 7 news and saw the story about the SF Police Commission prohibiting
the SF Police Department from enforcing expired vehicle registrations in San Francisco. What
a joke! Is the Commission looking for anything/everything they can do to support those that
break the law? What you permit is what you promote and this asinine policy does nothing but
promote that it's okay to drive around in San Francisco with expired vehicle registrations. 

This Commission has proven itself time and time again that it is biased against Police Officers
and I think it's time we have some oversight of the Police Commission. We need public satin
San Francisco and I am tired of the Commission continually tying the hands of the police
behind their backs and preventing them from doing their jobs which threatens public safety.
The Commissioners on the board needs to be a more diverse group with different points of
view. Mayor Laurie, please take some action to have this policy reversed and allow police to
do their jobs. Most of those driving around with registration expired several months ago,
sometimes years ago, probably don't have any insurance either or are driving a stolen car. Get
back to common sense and start taking some action.

Roderick Cruz
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